
Hello, 6P!        

As you may or may not know, I’m Miss Peetoom- the very 

lucky lady who gets to be your Year 6 teacher! I am so 

unbelievably excited to be spending your last year of 

primary school with you all and I look forward to meeting 

you all properly. 

 

So, a little about me… 

I’m a real bookworm! I have a rather large book 

collection at home. Goodnight Mister Tom was 

one of my favourite books growing up and is 

one that we will be reading together this year, 

which I am very much looking forward to! As well as this, I love 

keeping fit by running or dancing. Oh, and I love anything that 

involves a musical!  

 

If you thought the topics in Year 5 were fun, just wait until you hear about all of 

the amazing things we will be learning about in Year 6! Our fantastic topics 

include the Tudors, the Victorians and the Second World War in history. In 

science, we will be learning all about evolution and the circulatory system and in 

art, we will create our own mosaics and explore Pop Art! To make 

it even more exciting, we will also be looking at an exciting array of 

stories such as The Hunger Games, Romeo and 

Juliet and Private Peaceful.  

 

I very much look forward to having a fabulous year 

with you all in Year 6. I hope you all enjoy your well-deserved break over the 

summer holidays and I look forward to welcoming you all back in September for 

your final year at Dilkes Academy!  


